
General Education Assessment Cycle (updated to include new SUNY Gen Ed Framework) Mapped to 

ILOs (updated Fall 2024) 

Data Collection Year Knowledge and Skill Areas and 

Competencies 

ILO 
During their academic career at 
SUNY FMCC, students will: 

 

2023-2024 

 

• Humanities 

• Social Science 

• Natural Sciences (and 

Scientific Reasoning) 

• Mathematics (and 

Quantitative Reasoning) 

• Analyze qualitative and 
quantitative information 
before making 
decisions, reaching 
conclusions, or 
implementing strategies 
and solutions 

 

2024-2025 • Communication - 

Written and Oral 

• World History and 

Global Awareness 

• Critical Thinking and 

Reasoning 

• Information Literacy 

• Communicate to 
develop literacy in 
multimodal settings 

• Appraise information 
for qualities including 
currency, relevance, 
authority, accuracy, and 
purpose 

• Ad hoc - Apply 
technology to engage in 
the learning 
environment 

2025-2026 The Arts  

U.S. History and Civic 

Engagement 

World Languages 

Diversity: Equity, Inclusion, and 

Social Justice 

• Build global awareness 
through diverse 
perspectives and 
culturally sensitive, 
ethical points of view   

2026-2027 Humanities 

Social Science 

Natural Sciences (and Scientific 

Reasoning) 

Mathematics (and Quantitative 

Reasoning) 

 

• Analyze qualitative and 
quantitative 
information before 
making decisions, 
reaching conclusions, or 
implementing strategies 
and solutions 

• Apply technology to 
engage in the learning 
environment 



2027-2028 • Communication - 

Written and Oral 

• World History and 

Global Awareness 

• Critical Thinking and 

Reasoning 

• Information Literacy 

 

• Communicate to 
develop literacy in 
multimodal settings 

• Appraise information 
for qualities including 
currency, relevance, 
authority, accuracy, and 
purpose 

2028-2029 • The Arts  

• U.S. History and Civic 

Engagement 

• World Languages 

• Diversity: Equity, 

Inclusion, and Social 

Justice 

• Build global awareness 
through diverse 
perspectives and 
culturally sensitive, 
ethical points of view 

 


